
Allowing the sale of raw butter in the state of Oregon has a significant revenue potentially- recapturing lost sales from states where 
the sale of the product is legal (both Washington and California). This important revenue fuels our state's dairy farms, providing them 
with sustainable revenues for continued operation. 


